
The Vaudreuil-Dorion Public Library will once again be open 
to users as of February 8

Vaudreuil-Dorion, February 5, 2021 – With the latest measures announced by the Quebec go-
vernment allowing libraries to open their doors to the public, the City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion in-
forms its population that the municipal library will once again welcome citizens, starting Mon-
day, February 8, 10 a.m. The schedule had to be slightly modified due to the curfew. Users will 
have access to the building Monday to Friday, between 10 a.m. and 7:30 p.m., and Saturday and 
Sunday, between 10 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.

Citizens will have access to documents, the reading room, computer equipment and the Lab. 
However, this space will not be able to accommodate more than three users at a time. Priority 
will be given on a first-come, first-served basis. Please note that it is always possible to make an 
appointment with the Lab’s staff  to obtain assistance in carrying out a project.

As was the case last summer, sanitary measures must be respected by all visitors, including 
disinfecting hands upon arrival, wearing a mask at all times and maintaining a physical distance 
of  two metres from others. In addition, it will be forbidden to eat on the premises.

Access to the library will therefore end the non-contact pick-up service. Users may still continue 
to reserve their documents via the library catalog if  they wish. In addition, home delivery service 
will always be available for people in need (seniors, people with health problems or who do not 
have a vehicle to get there).

Municipal buildings

For the time being, the administrative offices of  the various municipal buildings remain closed, 
since teleworking is still mandatory in the red zone. Services to citizens continue to be provided 
by telephone and e-mail. It is also advisable to use the online services offered on the City’s Web 
site whenever possible at ville.vaudreuil-dorion.qc.ca.
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